

## UPTON JUNIOR SCHOOL

Edge End Road, Broadstairs, Kent CT10 2AH Tel: 01843 861393 Fax: 01843 608498 Email: headteacher@upton.kent.sch.uk

Website: www.upton.kent.sch.uk

Twitter: @uptonjuniors Facebook: Upton Junior School, Broadstairs - Official

14th January 2015

Mrs M Lewis BA Ed (Hons)

Headteacher

Dear Parent/Carer of a child in Year 4

Re: Year 4 Lunch Invitation

We would like to invite you to join your Year 4 child for a delicious home cooked school lunch or to come along with your child and try a school lunch if your child currently brings a packed lunch into school. The invitation is for 12:15 pm in the school dining hall on Wednesday 11<sup>th</sup> March or Thursday 12<sup>th</sup> March, you now have a choice as to whichever date is more convenient for you. Please note, due to catering purposes you'll only be able to select one lunchtime session.

Under the management of Caterlink our kitchen team provide lovely home cooked lunches prepared from scratch and on whichever day you pick they will be serving the following:

Wednesday 11th March: Roast pork with gravy or vegetable wellington served with roast potatoes, shredded

cabbage and carrots

Dessert - Peach crumble with custard

Thursday 12th March: Traditional beef lasagne with garlic slice or vegetable goulash served with rice and roasted

vegetable medley

Dessert - syrup sponge with custard

Nothing would please us more than to welcome parents and carers into our dining hall to have lunch with the children. The cost of a two course lunch is £2.10 per child and £2.76 per adult, I'm sure you'll agree this is excellent value for money.

If you are able to join us please return the attached reply slip with the correct money to the school office by <u>Wednesday 25<sup>th</sup> February.</u> Unfortunately, we will be unable to accept any reply slips after this date because of food-ordering purposes.

We really hope you'll be able to join us!

Yours sincerely

Miss E Crine
School Business Manager

## PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP AND THE CORRECT MONEY NO LATER THAN WEDNESDAY 25 FEBRUARY